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Connecting Hearts for 40 years appeal

CONNECTING HEARTS:
JOIN OUR PAPER CHAIN

Join our Connecting Hearts appeal and help us support even more heart families in times of
need.

To mark our 40th birthday on 15th June, we are excited to launch our Connecting Hearts for 40 Years
appeal to help support more families affected by congenital heart disease, helping them feel less alone
and being there for them at every stage of their heart journey.

To mark 40 years of ECHO, donate to add your message to the Connecting Hearts paper chain and you
can help ECHO to provide support to even more heart families. Invite friends, family, and colleagues to
donate and let us see how many paper chains we can put together!
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